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January 13, 2011

Ms. Mary W. Freeman, Chairman
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

Dear Ms. Freeman:

The Tennessee American Water Company has requested a rate increase for the greater
Chattanooga area. Pursuant to the rules of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority a public
hearing will be conducted during which time evidence and public comment will be duly
considered regarding the proposed rate increase.

The members of the Hamilton County Tennessee state legislative delegation request
that the Tennessee Regulatory Authority hold the public hearing in Hamilton County,
Tennessee, the area which will be affected by the proposed rate increase.

Your earnest consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. | am,

Sincerely,

TN Senator Bo Watson, Chairman- Hamilton County Delegation

CC: Dr. Eddie Robertson
Dr. Kenneth Hill
Sara Kyle, Esq.
Members, Hamilton County Delegation




